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Grinnell Hall  Seeks Talent 

 

March 2, 2017 — Grinnell Hall Senior Center will be holding their annual Talent Show on  Friday, 

April 21 beginning at 1:00 p.m.  We are looking for talent of all kinds to perform in our show.  

Singers, dancers, story tellers, show us what you can do and come and share your talent.  For more 

information, or to sign up to perform, please call Grinnell at 608-364-2875 by April 10 or stop in to our 

office at 631 Bluff Street Beloit and sign up.   

 

 

 ### 

mailto:schuttp@beloitwi.gov

